
  

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE 
The Cedar Key Water and Sewer District has tentatively adopted a measure to increase 
its property tax levy. 

Last year’s property tax levy: 

A. Initially proposed tax levy……………………………………. $ 387,848 
B. Less tax deductions due to Value Adjustment Board 

and other assessment charges……………………………....$ __  (692) 
C. Actual property tax levy……………………………...………. $ 388,540 

This year’s proposed tax levy………………………………………….$ 453,354  

 

All concerned citizens are invited to attend a public hearing on the tax increase to be 
held on: 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2024 

5:01PM 

DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 

501 3RD STREET 

CEDAR KEY, FL 32625 


